

BSWI MONTHLY REPORT

5 DECEMBER 2024



INTRODUCTION

Our Christmas meeting this year was held in the small hall at the Charis centre again and was attended by a loyal 29 members who braved the weather on a stormy evening. The Secretary stood in to chair the meeting and welcomed everyone asking them to sign up for the quiz next February, sign up for future walks, support the competition and buy some raffle tickets.

BISHOP'S STORTFORD UKELELE SOCIETY

The entertainment for the evening was provided by the BSUS who gave us a fun evening of singalong oldies and Xmas songs while our members enjoyed their festive drinks and snacks. Eight of their members came to play and sing and Barbara Wedgbrow thanked them for encouraging us to get into the Xmas spirit. They stayed to enjoy a cup of tea and a mince pie with us afterwards.

NOTICES

After the break the members worked together on a Christmas table quiz, answers were given and prizes distributed.

The gifts in the raffle were particularly special this month and six prizes were won.

The f in the bucket raffle was also given out

The Winter theme competition was won by Sara Perry

The Secretary reminded members about the Xmas dinner and afternoon tea. The next monthly meeting will be held on 9 January at the Bowls Club.

The evening concluded with a funny Christmas poem read by our resident poet, Liz Brown

(Notes compiled by Barbara Bradbear, Secretary BSWI)